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Grandparent’s Day –  The Kindergarten teachers and students honored 

grandparents by celebrating Grandparents day singing songs and performing for 

their special family members.  The program was followed with a lasagna lunch for 

the students and grandparents together.  After lunch, grandparents were 

welcomed into the Kindergarten classroom where grandparents received a special 

gift made by the students. 

 

Parent Luncheon 

Taher food service provided an opportunity for parents to join their children for 

lunch the last week of November.  We’ve never had such full cafeteria!  Each day 

of the week two grade levels of parents joined 

their child(ren) for lunch.  What a joyous event!  

Students feel supported in their education 

endeavors when parents show support at 

school, even if it over a lunch.           

 

Tom Turkey’s Thanksgiving –  Fourth graders in Mrs. Moe’s class strengthened their speaking skills by performing a play 

for their classmates in honor of Thanksgiving.  While each of the animals tried to help save Tom Turkey from the 

inevitable dinner he was sure to become, Tom Turkey was finding it hopeless until when Thanksgiving day finally arrived, 

Tom Turkey was invited to join the farmer for dinner rather than to be dinner.  Such fun to watch.  Speaking and 

Listening are some of the Common Core State Standards we address in our English Language Arts Standards in the 

elementary.   

 

 

 

 

Hatchet Pride – Elementary students are learning 

what it means to show Hatchet Pride.  Our PBIS 

focus area this month is showing Hatchet Pride.  

This term is new to elementary students this 

year.  Classrooms spent time discussing what 

this means to them and how they can show 

their Hatchet Pride.  This was followed up 

with High School students presenting “Hatchet 

Pride” to the elementary students. To follow this up, the 

PBIS showcase holds slips listing opportunities for students to choose to complete 

to show their Hatchet Pride.  The students pictured here chose, give a compliment to someone.  They hurried to 

the office to let me know they appreciated my leadership as their principal.   

 

 


